
 

March 21, 2020 
 

Dear Valued Customers and Suppliers, 
 

I want to thank you for your support of EDrive Actuators and provide you with an update of our 
business status through this health crisis.   

 
Connecticut governor Lamont has ordered all non-essential businesses in Connecticut closed 
effective 8pm EST on March 23rd, 2020. EDrive Actuators intends to comply with the 
governor’s order and will be available for communication with customers and suppliers via 
both phone and email as most of our office staff are equipped to work remotely.  

 
We remain ready to respond to any critical infrastructure support needs for current and future 
customers.  Please don’t hesitate to contact our customer support team for any questions in 
that regard. 

 
On behalf of all EDrive employees, thank you again for your support. Best wishes for good 
health for you and your families in the coming weeks. 

 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

Brad Weiss 
President, EDrive Actuators 

 


